
 
 
From: mtomaszewski < >  
Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 11:24 AM 
To: Joseph Aguanno <jaguanno@kawarthalakes.ca> 
Subject: New Bylaw charges 

 

Dear Mr Aguanno 

 

My name is Michael Tomaszewski we own Double M campground in Lindsay and just have a 

few comments on the proposed changes to the trailer park Bylaw.  

 

I have no issues with the basics changes , however section 3.05 d and e; are not only unnecessary 

but are redundant.  The Ministry of environment makes us comply to all water and sewage 

legislation.  

 

The private campground industry brings in thousands upon thousands of seasonal incomes for 

our local businesses.  

 

If you have any questions please feel to contact me either though email or by phone at 

 

Thank you 

 

Michael Tomaszewski  

Double M RV resort and Campground  

 

 

 
Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network. 
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